
Notices Sunday 14th April 2019

11 am service of worship in the Smith Museum: Rev Iain MacAskill.
6 pm service in the Well: DJ Stewart will give his testimony.

Good Friday Service: Christians Together, 11.00 am–12 noon at the Bandstand, foot of King Street.
Good Friday evening showing of Passion of the Christ at 7.30 pm in the Well. Bring your own snacks!
Easter Sunday morning service at 7.30 am on the Castle Esplanade. 
All welcome to each of these events!

1. You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the Smith cafe from 10.15 am 
onwards on Sunday mornings. 

2. Ladies' Bible Study next meets at 2 pm on Monday 22nd April in the Well.
3. Wee Wellies  will resume on Tuesday April 16th after a break of two weeks for school holidays. 

Please remember this work in your prayers.
4. A new fortnightly craft group will next meet on Tuesday April 16th at 1 pm in the Well. All

abilities welcome! 
5. House Groups will meet this Wednesday in the usual venues (see below for this week's study

questions on Week 13: Christ the Redeemer) and continue to meet fortnightly on the 1 st and 3rd

Wednesdays of the month (April 17th, May 1st, May 15th, etc.) The regular prayer meetings on
Wednesdays in the Well will alternate with house group meetings.

6. The fortnightly men's meeting will next meet at 10.30 am on Thursday 25th April in the Well.
7. Recovery meeting on Thursday 18th at 12 noon in the Well.
8. Services next Lord's Day:  Next Sunday, 21st April, Rev Iain MacAskill will take the morning and 

evening services.
9. Stirling Marathon road closures on Sunday 28th April may affect some of the congregation, but 

we anticipate holding services as usual. See: 
https://grimages.blob.core.windows.net/blobgrimages1/images/general/2019-04-02-Great
%20Stirling%20Run%20-%20residents%20mailer.jpg

10. Congregational Directory: Please complete and return a consent form if you would like to be 
included in the next edition. New GDPR regulations require your consent for us to include your 
details, even if you were included in the previous edition.

11.Website Updates- If there are notices you would like on the Stirling Free Church website please 
email Cat or Paul. Email addresses- paul_mahato@hotmail.com, catbailey26@gmail.com 

These notices appear weekly on our website: www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk 
Please visit this website to see more details of what is happening each week.
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